
Proposed Motion on Housing Affordability

We had a zoom meeting June 21.  In the meeting a map was presented with a 
specific proposal for our area.  It  would allow 2 units to be built on 1 lot.  I 
support it.  I would be willing to present the up-zoning at a meeting of home 
owners but they don’t know about it.  We made a major effort to publicize the 
Housing Affordability Task Force but the Ontario Government buried it.  So what 
we have right now is a specific proposal that directly impacts home owners.  We 
need to tell them.  They will want to know the position of the Community 
Association.

Motion:  The Hunt Club Community Association supports in principle, up-zoning 
the present R1 zoning.  The up-zoning would allow 2 units to be built on 1 lot.

Peter Brimacombe
President, Hunt Club Community Association


